
 

 

 
This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
We have been notified that we will be inspected by the British Schools Overseas (BSO) inspection team 
from Sunday 14th -16th November. This accreditation process is done on a 3 yearly cycle and is a 
means of ensuring that the schools practices and policies are in line with all BSO standards. On 
completion of the inspection the team will produce a report on the school that I will share with 
parents. This is a wonderful opportunity to showcase the great work that is going on at Ain Khaled and 
we are very much looking forward to welcoming the team to DBS on Sunday. 

 
Can I also take this opportunity to remind parents that should your child/children be feeling unwell 
then they are not to attend school. Please continue to be extra vigilant to protect the whole school 
community, by checking temperatures in the morning before school. 

 
If you wish to contact the school regarding any matters, then as always please email the school directly 
and we will gladly try to help and assist you. 

 
 

Best wishes, 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Principal  
  


